
 

 

 

 
Studley Infants’ School is looking to appoint a Main Scale part time teacher from  
1st September 2023.  The position is fixed term, 2 days per week, for one year until August 
31st 2024.  The working days will be Thursday and Friday. 
 
We welcome applications from teachers with experience of teaching across Key Stage 1.  
You will be joining a creative, forward thinking school where childhood is celebrated. 
 
We are looking for an individual who is: 
 
 A dedicated, inspiring practitioner who is able to embrace change and is passionate about 

inspiring all children to achieve their best 

 Committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people 

 A team player with a creative approach to teaching 

 Is approachable, positive and committed to working with the whole school community. 

 
 
In return we can offer: 
 
 An inspirational environment with a supportive and dedicated staff team who are deeply 

committed to ensuring high standards of achievement for all our children. 

 Excellent professional development opportunities. 

 
 
How to apply 
 
Please download job description, person specification and application form from the 
website and return to Studley Infants’ School, High Street, Studley, Warwickshire, B80 7HJ, 
or email to admin2055@welearn365.com. 
 
Prospective candidates are strongly encouraged to visit the school prior to application.  
Please contact the school on 01527 852491 to arrange an appointment. 
 
Closing date for applications is Thursday 15th June at 3.00pm.  Interviews will be held during 
the week beginning 19th June 2023.   
 
 
The appointment is subject to the current conditions of employment for Class Teachers 
contained in the School Teachers’ Pay and Conditions Document, the 1998 School Standards 
and Framework Act, the required standards for Qualified Teacher Status and Class Teachers 
and other current legislation 
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This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. This post is subject to 
an enhanced DBS disclosure.  

 

 

 

 


